
Important Updates on Study Abroad 

Program 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to provide you with important updates 

regarding changes to the Study Abroad Program for the upcoming semester. 

Program Dates 

Please note that the departure date has been moved from January 15, 2024 to January 30, 2024. 

Location Changes 

The program will now be hosted in Barcelona, Spain instead of Madrid, Spain. We believe this 

change will provide a richer cultural experience and more engaging activities. 

Health and Safety Precautions 

We are implementing enhanced health and safety measures in response to current global health 

guidelines. 

Next Steps 

We encourage all participants to attend an information session on November 15, 2023 to learn 

more about these updates and ask any questions. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. We look forward to an exciting semester ahead! 

Best regards, 

The Study Abroad Program Office 


